Federal way education association
fwea upcoming events                   rSVP at federalwayea.org!

Four Part Series  	Puget Sound UniServ Council is offering the Culturally Responsive Strategies four (4) part series training.  Members must register for each individual training date via the links provided; this is a “series” and they should attend ALL four (4) sessions. Each session has a registration cost of $10.00 for Puget Sound UniServ Council.  Dates and registration links can be found on our website, www.federalwayea.org.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]March 3 	Super Tuesday Watch Party! Politics and Pint.  This is a free member event to watch results come in across the nation, inclusive of which candidate(s) you're cheering for. We'll even have a bingo card!  Ballots arrive February 21 and are due back March 10. Come have a pint with us and bring a friend!  At the Scoreboard in Federal Way!
March 9	Kindergarten Meet Up:  Join fellow Kindergarten educators from across the district to discuss issues and concerns!  We will meet at WEA HQ at 4:30 p.m.
March 12	Safety, Discipline and Support:  Middle School Meet Up
Please join us as we discuss issues and concerns, and talk strategies around safety and discipline in our middle schools.   
March 21 	WEA South Sound Saturday School:  Information can be found on the Professional Development page of WEA’s website at www.washingtonea.org.  All courses qualify for clock hours and some will meet the requirements for STEM or Para Certification hours.
March 21	National Board Renewal Feedback and Support Sessions - Registration Open for NBCTs!  WEA's National Board Renewal Feedback & Support training provides NBCTs the opportunity to share and get feedback on a draft of one or two of their Professional Growth Experience (PGE) requirements to renew their National Board Certificate.
March 26	Mark your calendars for an Evaluation Recap!  Information coming soon! 
March 30		New Member Dinner!  Information coming soon!
​April 16-18	WEA Representative Assembly.
Educator-leaders from across the state convene in Spokane to discuss, debate and vote on policy impacting our state's 1 million students and 95,000+ WEA educators.  
May 15-16	WEA-Retired and FWEA host the Pre-Retirement Seminar!
This is a phenomenal workshop to prepare you if you are retiring in the next few years, and is presented by WEA retired members.  This seminar is limited to 25 people and will cover everything from Social Security to Estate Planning and more! 
May 28:  	2nd Annual FWEA Trivia Night:  Join us for a fun night of trivia!  We are hosting our second annual trivia night on Thursday, May 28th!   ​
For more information and to RSVP for any of these events, please visit our website at www.federalwayea.org
